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I'm writing to object to the proposal outlined above to build houses on green belt land. 
There are no special circumstances that should allow such a development to break the 
continuity of a belt designed to protect both the city and the environs beyond. It would be 
an 'island' development that would breach national policy. There simply isn't the 
infrastructure to support the proposal in terms of transport, shops, doctors' surgeries and 
schools. And its position, and the number of cars associated with the development, would 
add to the daily chaos that takes place at one of the busiest junctions in the area. I suggest 
one of the Council planners sit and watch what happens in the morning and afternoon as 
thousands of cars cut through Cuffley from the A10 creating long lines of traffic in every 
direction. This situation is made considerably worse whenever there are roadworks with 
temporary lights - putting traffic lights at the junction is not the answer. It would make an 
already bad situation into an impossible one. This is not the place to build extra housing 
within the borough boundaries.

Yours faithfully 

 
138 Tolmers Rd, Cuffley




